
Federal Communications Commission
Experimental Licensing Branch

Washington, D.C. 20554

 

March 22, 1996

M/A—COM, INC.

ATTN: Larry Ward

1011 Pawtucket Blyvd., P.O. Box 3295

LOWELL, MA 01853—3295

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter refers to experimental license KI2XIS.

Recently, the Commission released a public notice regarding use of the 1910 — 1930 MHz

band. A copy of this public notice is enclosed. The Commussion will no longer grant

experimental licenses authorizing use of the 1910 — 1930 MHz band, except for applications

consistent with use of the spectrum for low power, unlicensed PCS devices. Accordingly,

although your experimental license KI2XIS authorizes use of all or portions of the 1910 —

1930 MHz band, any operations in this band that are not consistent with use of the spectrum

for unlicensed PCS must cease immediately.

Please direct any inquiries to the Experimental Licensing Branch at the address on the

letterhead, mail stop 1300E1, or at 202—418—2479.

Sincerely,
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H. John Morgan

Chief

Experimental Licensing Branch

Enclosure


